Mozambican peace talks to resume on 10th
July  The mediators at the Rome peace talks had informed
the Mozambican government that the negotiation process
would resume on 10th July, rather than 1st July, as had been
planned, Radio Mozambique (Maputo) reported on 29th June,
citing the Mozambican agency. The mediators felt that the
delay in resuming the talks was necessary in order that both
sides might make the contacts needed in order to tackle
existing difficulties, Radio Maputo said, also on 29th June. [2]



